
REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS30264 / H0118

Human Sex Trafficking in the State of Idaho is an ongoing criminal enterprise. Currently, law enforcement
and prosecutors lack legislation that allows effective enforcement against human traffickers. The Preventing
Sex Trafficking and Protecting Families Act amends existing code by offering solutions and adds necessary
definitions combat human trafficking in Idaho. This law also provides Criminal Sanctions (felony) for persons
engaged in Human Sex Trafficking. It also allows Law Enforcement Agencies the ability to receive necessary
training, if they deem necessary, to better identify victims of Human Sex Trafficking.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be no impact to the General Fund except where the Idaho State Police choose to investigate additional
human trafficking crimes. Local law enforcement agencies may have additional costs for more investigations.
The costs are not discernible at this time and will vary between agencies.

Contact:
Representative Jaron Crane
(208) 332-1000
Representative Bruce D. Skaug
(208) 332-1000
Lieutenant Jason Kimball, Nampa Police Department
(208) 468-5564

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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